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Conclusions 
Our results suggest that agritourism provides a level 
of transparency that allows operators to better 
control narratives regarding their businesses and 
allows community members to participate in the 
agricultural process. Agritourism also aids in 
building community culture around food, the 
natural environment, and cultural heritage. 

Support for agritourism operators should be 
focused on goals that are the 
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